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April 28th, 1924.
s|i

Professor A. P. Knight, 
Biological Board, of Canada, 
Kingston, Ont.

Dear Professor Knightt-

i I was very interested to receive
your letter of the 24th instant on the subject of the 
twenty-fifth anniversary of the foundation of the 
Biological Station at St. Andrews, and appreciate the 
suggestions which you have made-regarding a possible 
method of marking the date.

With reference to Professors 
Stafford and Jackson, the University is extremely 
diffident about conferring degrees on members of its 
own staff and although their services are very highly 
thought of I scarcely feel that it would be possible 
for HeGill to recognize them by the grant of an honour 
of such importance.

' As regards Dr. E. W. McBride
I shall be very glad to take the proposal under con­
sideration and should 
to will be a favourable decision be come 

■very pleased to let you know.

Many thanks for your letter.

Yours faithfully.

Principal.


